Dear [ donor's name |,

As the year comes to a close, we reflect on all that we've accomplished together in our mission to
support vulnerable children. Your generosity has made a significant difference in their lives, and
we are incredibly grateful for your continued support.

With the holiday season upon us, we kindly remind you that this is a wonderful time to consider
making your end-of-year gift. Your contributions ensure that we can provide essential services,
education, and safe environments for the children who need it most.

Every donation, no matter the size, helps us move closer to our goal of creating a brighter future
for these children. Please consider making a gift before the year's end to maximize your impact
and take advantage of potential tax benefits.

You can donate by visiting our website at [website link] or by sending a check to [address].
Thank you for believing in our mission and for your unwavering support.

Wishing you a joyful holiday season and a happy new year!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Organization's Name]



